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2020-21 Season Planning 

Season planning is still in a suspended status, as venue and organizational contacts are unavailable 
during the COVID-19 situation. Once things have re-opened we can resume the planning process.   
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Public Relations and Marketing Chairperson 


